
06.01.21 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Revised Term 2 Arrangements 06.01.21 

The Department of Education has now announced that the 'face to face' return to 
school has been delayed until the February midterm break. 

 The updated arrangements mean that from Thursday 7th January, children will 
be taught remotely through Seesaw. 

 Home Support Packs are being prepared for distribution as follows: 

 Friday 8th January –  

 1.00pm  Primary 1 children and older siblings 

 1.20pm Primary 3 children and older siblings 

 1.40pm Primary 4 children and older siblings  

 2.00pm  Primary 5 children  
  

 Tuesday 12th January -  

 1.20pm Primary 2 children and other siblings 

 1.40pm Primary 6 children and other siblings  

 2.00pm  Primary 7 children  
 

 ‘Supervised learning’ (non-teaching supervision) will be available from 
Thursday 7th January for any vulnerable child or child of a keyworker who 
requires it. If you believe that your child meets these criteria, please phone the 
school or email me dmcnally516@c2kni.net by 12 noon each 
Friday indicating which days Supervised Learning is required, so that staffing 
arrangements can be put in place. (i.e. for week beginning 11th January, contact 
the school by 8th January). You should also indicate whether your child requires 
a dinner and (if they travel to/from school by bus) if they require transport. 
Children are not required to wear their school uniform, they should bring in their 
Home Support Pack and will have access to a computer or iPad.   

The situation is evolving and we will endeavour to keep the school community abreast 
of developments. Further information will be issued as it becomes available.  

Yours sincerely  

Donal McNally 
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